
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Coulee Region Immigration Task Force received a grant from the Wisconsin Department of 
Health Services (DHS) through the Vaccination Community Outreach program for $20,800 to 
support and advocate for equal access to the COVID-19 vaccine for all residents in Wisconsin.  
 
Currently, four Community Health Champions (CHC) are working in four different counties in the 
Coulee region (La Crosse, Monroe, Trempealeau, and Vernon) with Latinx individuals who are 
new, recent, or established immigrants. The goal is to share accurate information about the 
COVID-19 vaccine, encourage Latinx people to get the vaccine, and support them as they do so.  
 
More information on DHS’s Vaccination Community Outreach program can be obtained by calling 
844-684-1064 or emailing DHSCOVIDVACCINEPUBLIC@WI.gov. 
 
 
 


